

TERM 2 | FRIDAY 30 APRIL 2021







NSW PRIMARY BASKETBALL CHAMPIONSHIPS

Max selected in NSW PSSA Basketball team

This week **Max V** in Year 6, represented NSW Combined Independent Schools (CIS) at the NSW PSSA Basketball Championships in Terrigal.

After 3 days of games against teams from all over NSW, the CIS team placed 3rd overall in the State.

Congratulations to **Max** on being selected in the NSW PSSA team. The NSW team usually compete at the School Sport Australia National Championships, but unfortunately, they have been cancelled this year.

An amazing performance Max, we are very proud of you!

Mrs S Evans

P-6 Sports & TAP Coordinator